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Good morning,
 
This email is to confirm, per the voicemail that Mai Vang left you on Monday June 6, that at the

Legislative Hearing on June 7th the Hearing Officer recommended the assessment be deleted.
 
This matter will go before the City Council on July 20, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. and they will adopt that
recommendation without discussion and no further action is needed. If you have any additional
comments you would like to put before the Council you can email them to me and I will attach to the
record, or you may leave a voicemail at 651-266-6805.
 
Thank you,
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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